
 

From the Pastor                                      January 22, 2023 

 

            I am appreciative of Pam Tyree’s serving as 

secretary of the church and my personal secretary 

for the past 25 years.  She has done a great job in 

keeping things flowing through the office.  She has 

chosen to pursue other interests at this point and 

time in her life.  She will be missed, but we are so thankful for the 

years of service.  She started when she was 10!  (Ha!)   

 I want to personally wish her the very best as she makes the 

transition.  Her last day will be January 27th.  Thanks, Ms. Pam, and 

may God bless you richly.    

 
“JOY OF MARRIAGE” banquet is scheduled for                        

Saturday, February 18th, at 6:00 P.M. 

Our special guests will be Chase and Joy Whitten.                    

We trust that you will plan to attend and enjoy                            

the food, fun, and fellowship. 

 
USHERS MEETING:  January 29th 

5:00 P.M. in the choir room 

We are thankful for the men who serve as ushers! 

 
Would you PRAY about assisting in the BUS                 

MINISTRY?  See Bro. Tyree if you are interested.  

It is a challenging and changing world, but                           

the answer is JESUS! 

The dates of the upcoming bus convention at Gospel Light Baptist 

Church are March 6-7th. 

 
Be an AMBASSADOR of one and invite others to 

be your guests for Sunday School and preaching.  

Most people visit a church because                                 

someone invited them. 

 

   



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Myra Whitley 

Sunday School TEACHERS MEETING: 

Sunday, February 28th 

5:00 P.M. 

 
PRAY about the PARKING LOT project.  This is a              

mammoth task that costs a great sum of money.  We are 

trusting the Lord to move on hearts and to help                             

us reach the goal of $194,000.  Amen! 

 
Our 2023 church budget was approved last Sunday 

night.  A budget is a goal and a guide to keep us  

accountable.  We want to be good stewards of the 

finances that He provides for us.  Pray that                           

God will supply all of our need! 

 

Pray for Caleb and Kristan Cajiuat as they desire 

to go to Japan this summer on an exploration trip 

seeking where to serve when they depart to the 

“Land of the Rising Sun.” 
                                                          

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,283.00 
Faith Promise .................       732.00       
Other Missions ...............          10.00 
Building Fund  ................          45.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        201.50 
 
 
 

Total ................................ $  6,271.50 
                                                          

 


